From: Ursitti, Antoinett M. [mailto:Antoinett.Ursitti@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 11:53 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Report on Third-Party Funded Business Travel - Ursitti 

Hi Director Berlin,

I recently returned from business travel in my official capacity with the Chicago Police Department as the Commanding Officer of the Crisis Intervention Unit and Coordinator of the CIT Program. Travel was from 16-19 September 2018 to Houston, Texas, where the Houston Police Department serves as a law enforcement and mental health learning site. Travel-related expenses were paid through third party funding under the Justice and Mental Health Collaborative grant. If there is any additional information I can provide you regarding this travel, please let me know. Thank you for your assistance. 

Lieutenant Antoinette Ursitti

CIT Program Coordinator
Crisis Intervention Unit

